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November 2022 

 
NEW MEETING SCHEDULE  
Open at 6:30 PM for talking & 

trading;  
Meeting begins at 7:00.  

 

DUES ARE DUE by 1 Jan 2023, so please pay Walter Bauer at a meeting or mail your 
check for $10(+$5 for your spouse) to CPC, PO BOX 20582, Columbus OH 43220.    

If 2023 or 2024 appears on your address label then your dues already are paid. 

We now meet at the headquarters of THE COLUMBUS HISTORICAL SOCIETY: 717 West Town 
Street.  It is easily accessed from the freeway as shown in the map (Town St. is labelled Rte. 62) Enter at the 

main entrance at the west side of the building. Refer to the September COLUMBIAN for the map. 

NEWS: The Worthington Stamp Club has found a new meeting place: Lord of Life Lutheran Church, 
2480 W. Dublin Granville Rd (161), Columbus, Ohio 43235.   The first meeting there will commence at 7:00 
pm on 7 November. 

OPPORTINITIES! Guy has these openings on the show committee for COLOPEX 2023.  Please contact 

Guy: (gpurington@homesteadcos.com)  

1.Exhibit Co-Chair to help Ken Gilbert with the WSP Exhibition and Jury 

2. Arrangements & Hospitality Co-Chair to help M Thacker with Attendee Experience and Sustenance 

3.Advertising and Promotion Chair to identify and take Advantage of all possible Advertising Venues 

 

PROGRAMS 

Nov 14 Youtube (Graham Beck) 

Grenadier Guard St. Lucia Stamp 

(4:57) / Grenada Revolution Stamps 

(6:16) / Eiffel Tower Stamps (6:26) 

Dec 12 Youtube (Graham Beck) 

Incredible Rarities at the British 

Library (13:07) / Mexico Exports 

Stamps (6:06) 

 

 

Hello, Fellow Philatelists and Stamp Collectors! 

 

IT'S TIME TO MOVE ON.  I've been president of the Columbus Philatelic Club for nine years.  In that 

time, I have accomplished some important things, and leave just a few undone. I have also taken on some 

important national responsibilities by becoming a national philatelic judge and a member of the APS Board 

of Directors. The club has a nice crop of members who can "move up" and lead us to bigger and better 

things. (Maybe we can find a hotel with plenty of floor space that hates the mess left by June weddings?!) 

At the last meeting the club voted to create a nomination committee consisting of Ken Gilbert and me. Don't 

be surprised when we call in the near future to see what you are willing to do for the club. This will be the 

first open election since before Covid. 
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Colopex has some site problems. (What else is new?) The Crosswoods Doubletree Hotel is now training its 

FOURTH sales manager in twelve months! The newest one seems to have sold the floor space out from 

under us. (Guess he found a wedding.) Guy Purington is checking into other dates that do not conflict with 

other major shows around the country. Guy and Moe are also checking out an alternate site in the Grove 

City area to see if it is large enough and available.   

 

It's also time to update your checklists! The local Worthington show is only a few weeks away. So, keep 

your albums handy. 

 

Van Siegling 

President, Columbus Philatelic Club 

 

 
 

COLUMBUS PHILATELIC CLUB 

The Columbus Philatelic Club (CPC) was founded in Columbus, Ohio in 1925 to foster, develop and enhance the  

hobby of stamp collecting for the benefit of its members. The CPC is a chapter of the American Philatelic Society. 

Membership is open to all.  

MAILING ADDRESS: Columbus Philatelic Club, PO Box 20582, Columbus, OH 43220-0582 

CPC OFFICERS: President: Van Siegling; Vice-President: Rick Young; Secretary: Maureen Thacker; Treasurer: 

Walter Bauer; Immediate Past President: Jason Manchester; Columbian Editor: Jason Manchester. Board Members: 

Gary Eschelbach (2019-20), Ken Gilbert (2019-20), Ed Gosnell (2018-19) and David Gray (2018-19).  

DUES In a normal year DUES would be $10 per calendar year for regular members, $15 for husband and spouse and 

$5 for junior members (under 18 years of age). Payments may be mailed to CPC, PO Box 20582, Columbus, OH 43220-

0582, or given directly to the Treasurer.  

EMAIL: information @colopex.com 

WEB: http://www.colopex.com 

 

Worthington Stamp Club:  Meets the first and third Mondays at 7:00 PM  
Lord of Life Lutheran Church, 2480 W. Dublin Granville Rd (161), Columbus, Ohio 43235.    
 
The Columbian newsletter is published bi-monthly, starting with January-February. Articles and other information are 

solicited and always welcome. Permission is granted for other clubs to use articles or information in this newsletter as 

long as The Columbian is acknowledged as the source. 

 

http://www.colopex.com/

